

THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND

PATRON: Sir David Levene OBE, KNZM
President: AIDIN DENNIS Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

16th January 2022

Newsletter to members

HAPPY NEW YEAR

On behalf of the President and all the Committee, we hope you have had a safe and enjoyable Christmas and start to the New Year. The weather in Auckland has certainly assisted in lifting moods along with the greater freedoms in place. Let us hope that Omicron doesn't hinder progress towards a more settled year ahead. The Committee will be meeting early next month and we will advise members of proposed function dates as soon as we are able.

29TH ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT – Monday, 21st February 2022

The Carbine Club's 29th Annual Charity Golf Tournament will take place on Monday 21st February 2022 (provided Auckland remains Orange in the traffic light system) at the Pakuranga Golf Club, 199 Botany Road, Golflands, near Botany. A full field of 120 players is planned and Team Captains have been asked to provide information of their Team Members.

The programme will commence at 11am with the traditional Sausage Sizzle and registration. The briefing will follow at 11.30am with a Shotgun start at 12 noon. The **David Levene**Foundation will again be the Tournament's Principal Sponsor and the Club is very appreciative of the Foundation's continued support.

The Golf Committee welcomes any offers of assistance from Club members on the day. It is a great tournament and our main fundraiser to support athletes with disability. Come and enjoy the action and all day hospitality.

PLEASE NOTE: The Pakuranga Golf Club has advised Covid protocols require that all participants, volunteers and attendees must be prepared to show their Vaccine Pass at entry to the Golf Club premises.

Any queries, please contact David Hunter at hunter.pd@outlook.com or on 021 626 311.

Regards

VJ Latta

Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND